

Medfield Public Schools

Office of the Superintendent 459 Main Street - 3rd Floor Medfield, Massachusetts 02052 Jeffrey J. Marsden, Ed.D Superintendent jmarsden@email.medfield.net (508) 359-2302

To:

Medfield School Committee

From:

Jeffrey Marsden, Superintendent

Date:

3/11/2020

Re:

Narrative for the School Committee Meeting, March 12, 2020

Public Input

Approval of Minutes

- School Committee Meeting 2/13/2020
- School Committee Meeting 2/27/2020

New Business

- Educational Plan for Dale Street Project The draft Grades 3-5 Education Plan, and Grades 4-5 Education Plan will need to be voted on and approved by School Committee prior to the submission to MSBA.
- Additional School Committee Meeting on March 26, 2020 I request that we schedule another School Committee Meeting for March 26th. We have a couple of budget issues we need to address before the end of the month.
- Other Items since posting on March 10, 2020

Old Business

- Dale Street Project
 - Update on Community Visioning and School Building Committee Enclosed in you
 materials is the document that highlights the results of the Education Planning
 Committee and Community Visioning.
- FY21 Budget As you know the Warrant Committee has requested a FY21 Budget reduction of one million dollars. Essentially this will drop us below a 1.5% increase for next school year and require us to reduce staff.

Superintendent's Report to the Committee

• Informational Items – An email from MSBA Executive Director Jack McCarthy to Michael LaFrancesca is included in your materials.

Future Agenda Items

- FY21 Budget
- Dale Street Project
- Challenge Success
- Kindergarten Space Discussion
- Student Feedback

Next Meeting – April 9, 2020

I look forward to our meeting!